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I oppose this project as the cumulative impact on a 6 mile radius is beyond reasonableness.
There is great collateral damage caused by the construction routes and cable routes.
There will be enormous loss of habitat and recreational space, peace and quiet,.
The panels have limited life, require many non-renewable materials to make and pose disposal problems at the end of
their life
The greatest concern is the loss of food-producing land at a time of increasing import costs, reduction of foreign food due
to climate change, war, earthquakes 
This development must not go ahead.


